
From: studentstjbij
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] IPCB R2022-018
Date: Sunday, June 19, 2022 9:51:18 PM

Over the years I have been replacing Teflon cookware and avoiding stain resistant and
waterproof products, only now to learn that replacements are also of concern and raising
chemicals in our drinking water. This must stop. Such a basic need of life is threatening lives.
And children are even more susceptible. Please protect our water and our lives.

Sent from my Galaxy
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